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Dear Sir/Madam

I write to submit an objection to the DCO application from RSP Ltd. I am a resident of
Ramsgate, and have lived in the area for at least five years. My objection is based on
the following points:

1. My understanding is that the development order would lead to night flights, as
RSP seek permission for night-time late arrivals, which would lead to
unacceptable noise disruption to residents.

2. The general noise pollution would seriously damage the quality of life for local
residents, with negative effects on physical and mental health. Disruption to
schools and general education would also clearly follow from granting this
application. Under the Human Rights Act, I understand that a full impact
assessment must be undertaken, however the RSP noise contours are
demonstrably inaccurate. 

3. There is no 'national need', as both Stansted and East Midlands airports both
have spare capacity. A third runway is also planned at Heathrow.  Moreover,
there is no economic justification for granting the airport, as it is simply not
commercially viable.Local infrastructure is inadequate to support the facility
and there are plans for its development.  

For the above reasons, I would like to lodge my strong objection to this application. 

Kind regards

Richard Ryan

 




